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   September 2021  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
Autumn Term Welcome Back  

  
 
We hope this letter finds you and your families well. I am writing to parents and carers about the 

reintroduction to Rooks Heath’s Breakfast Club provision as of 7th September 2021.  

  

Breakfast Club is a free service for students and runs from 7.30am until 8.30am every morning prior to 

registration. Computers are available to students for homework, staff are at hand to help and we 

provide a healthy breakfast should any child wish to eat.   

  

Breakfast Club is open to all students in all year groups in a casual drop in capacity. Students enter via 

the reception gate by ringing the bell to be let in. The Breakfast Club entrance is at the rear on E Block.  

 

We look forward to seeing your child with us every morning.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
  

  

Mr M. Pitchforth  
Breakfast Club Team Leader  
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